We write to register our support for this application, on the following grounds:

- We live in number in a similar style of property. We conducted extensive renovations on
our house a few years ago, whilst maintaining the external frame. Rebuilding the house from scratch would
have been far preferable from a quality, environmental, and cost perspective, and we wish we had applied
accordingly. These houses were badly built, with shoddy materials and workmanship, and we believe that a
new build in the same style should be welcomed (and applauded).

- The Katz's have been a valuable part of our community for over a decade, and we very much hope they are
able to accommodate their growing family without having to leave the area.

Your sincerely,
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